Cetwood

Ġ

Department of Medical Genetics, School of Medicine

April 7, 1957

Dear Kim: (P.S. to Esther's letter)

The typed letterhead is for your benefit. We haven't thought about matters like stationery yet, and my lab. stays in the genetics Bldg. until the research wing of the medical school is built.

We've just returned from our grand tour to find your letter. I'm very pleased you can came on April 22, which is in the nick of time, since Dean Bowers is leaving on the 25th for a long trip of his own. If you could manage to spend another day here, I'm sure we'd have enough to do.

Could I interest/in giving a talk on Monday? This could be on anything you please. If you care to choose a topic that would interest a medical faculty, tant mieux, but use your own judgment and inclination. Please let me know right away if this suits you, and if so a title and I'll set it up.

Sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg

A second second